
From: Gibbons, Brian M. <BGibbonsj@sccourts.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Gibbons, Brian Secretary (Mary Orr)bgibbonssc@sccourts.org

Date: 5/31/2017 5:03:00 PM
Subject: Palmetto Boys State 2017

Hello, this is Brian Gibbons, the operation and programming director for Palmetto Boys State. Lilly Cogdill and I keep playing phone 
tag about having the lieutenant governor speak at boys state this year.

We have Monday, June 12, 2017 at 7:45 PM available for about a 15 minute presentation if the lieutenant governor would like to speak. 
Other than that, we have a very tight schedule but would love for him to come visit.

My cell number is 803-519-6406. We will be on the campus of Anderson University from June 11 through June 17. Thank you.

Brian Gibbons

Sent from my iPhone
~~~ CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE ~~~ This message is intended only for the addressee and may contain information that is 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy, retain, or disseminate this message or any attachment. If you have 
received this message in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete all copies of the message and any attachments.
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